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Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aloha, 

Sylvia litchfield < sylvialitchfield@gmail.com > 
Monday, November 12, 2018 12:45 PM 
PC Committee 
The Maui Oceanfront Inn is proposing to take away public parking stalls 

re: The Maui Oceanfront Inn is proposing to take away public parking stalls 

Perhaps the County could lease these lands for expanded park areas instead of parking lots for resorts and 
restaurants? Surely the County can afford $140 a month to preserve park and open space for the entire 
community?! 

This area is Badly in need of a master plan, by our community, for our community. These are state lands. 

Please ask for a site visit by all council members, ask for a community meeting, ask for a master plan, ask for 
deferral! 

Mahalo, 
Sylvia Litchfield 
Green Party of Hawaii 
phone: 619-987-3722 
sylvialitchfield@gmail.com 
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